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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

To: king, michelle
Cc: Vince.Herington@sybase.com; Maiden, Todd O.
Subject: RO42/43 Extension of Work Plan Submittal--6601/6603 Bay Street

Your request for an extension is approved.   
Regards, 
Barbara Jakub, P.G. 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
(510) 639-1287 (direct) 
(510) 337-9335 (fax) 
barbara.jakub@acgov.org 
 
Online case files are available at the website below 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm  
 
 
 

From: king, michelle [mailto:mkking@EKICONSULT.COM]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2009 9:53 AM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Cc: Vince.Herington@sybase.com; Maiden, Todd O. 
Subject: Extension of Work Plan Submittal--6601/6603 Bay Street 
 
Hi Barbara- 
ACEH’s letter, dated 29 December 2008, to Sybase and other former and current property owners of the 6601/6003 Bay 
Street site includes a request for a work plan to be submitted to ACEH by 31 March 2009.  As you are aware, we have 
been trying to schedule a meeting to better understand the scope of the requested items in ACEH’s letter.  Given that our 
meeting is currently scheduled for 16 April 2009, Sybase requests an extension to submit the work plan to ACEH by 31 
May 2009. 
 
Please let us know if you concur with this request. 
 
Thanks, 
Michelle 
 
Michelle K. King, Ph.D. 
Erler & Kalinowski, Inc. 
1870 Ogden Drive 
Burlingame, CA 94010 
650-292-9100 
mkking@ekiconsult.com 
 


